
                                      
 

 

 

George J. Hill, M.D., D.Litt.         

3900 N. Charles Street, Apt. 901                                                               August 23, 2021 

Baltimore, MD  21218-1716 

 

 

Dear Mr. Hill, 

 

We are the current Presidents of the New Jersey Society of the Sons of the American Revolution 

(NJSSAR) and the Pennsylvania Society of the Sons of the American Revolution (PASSAR).  

We received a copy of your email to Robert Meyer Vice President General of the Sons of the 

American Revolution seeking support for your project known as “Homecoming 250 Navy 

Marines” celebrating the Semiquincentennial of the birth of the Navy and Marine Corps.  While 

your email did not layout any specific requests for support, we would like you to know we 

support your project, and would be interested in learning more as to how we and our Societies 

can help sponsor these events. 

 

For your information, the NJSSAR currently has approximately 750 members statewide and the 

PASSAR has 1,767 members statewide, as of August 2021.  Both Societies have uniformed 

color guards that could be turned out for the events in October 2025.  We could also possibly 

provide some manpower at the sites of the events. 

 

We look forward to hearing back from you regarding the project and how our Societies can 

provide support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew L. Lick                                                               Charles F. Morgan Jr. 

PASSAR President                                                          NJSSAR President 

Andrewlick717@gmail.com                                            cmorgan5054@msn.com 

717-612-2166                                                                  608-442-1871 

 

mailto:Andrewlick717@gmail.com
mailto:cmorgan5054@msn.com

